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Comments: E-bikes should remain classified as motorized vehicles.  I am against any allowance of them in any

non-motorized area.  Hunters will begin using them to get camp gear further into areas that are non-motorized.

They will widen and clear old road beds and go around road blocks.  Please enforce the rules so that those who

follow them are not at a disadvantage.  

Hiking three miles into a non-motorized area should not end with seeing a camp hauled in using an e-bike.


